
From: Kay Love  

Sent: Thursday, December 02, 2010 8:31 AM 

To: 'asw9999@aol.com' 

Cc: Mayor Wood; Betty Price; David Davidson 

Subject: RE: Meeting on Tuesday November 30 

Good Morning Mr. Wordes: 

My apologies, I misunderstood your question.  I am “leading” the administrative investigation 

regarding the Code Enforcement issue.  This is a personnel matter and that is why it is not 

appropriate for anyone else to attend the meeting with you other than legal counsel.   

I have offered you several options regarding your statement.  The last option that I offered you 

was to write your statement and get your attorney’s approval to submit to us.  You can email the 

statement to me.  This will eliminate any concerns that you have about meeting with City staff on 

this issue.   

As I have stated in previous emails.  I need to conclude the investigation this week and report out 

to the Mayor and Council.  I will complete my report by end of business on Monday, December 

6
th

 and sincerely hope that you will provide a statement either in writing or by way of an in 

person meeting by that time.  If not, I will complete my report using your public statement made 

on this issue at the Council meeting on November 29, 2010.   

Regards, 

Kay Love   

From: asw9999@aol.com [mailto:asw9999@aol.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 11:46 AM 

To: Kay Love 

Cc: Mayor Wood; Betty Price; wlester@galegal.com; john@senatoralbers.com; 

fleckforroswell@gmail.com; john@barneslawgroup.com; 

RICHARD.HUBERT@CHAMBERLAINLAW.COM 

Subject: Re: Meeting on Tuesday November 30 

  

Kay Love, 

I also received the email you referred to on Nov 17 and you just stated who would be at the 

meeting but didn't mention or specify who is leading the investigation.  

Since I am free to say anything to anyone I want in a free country and there won't be any 

discussion of other information you have received why are you saying I can't have a witness 

attend the meeting with me when I give my statement?   
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I am also requesting for the secnd time that you provide me with the Official City of Roswell 

Documents that dictate under what circumstances a Code Enforcement Employee is directed 

to call or contact a mortgage holder.   

Respectfully,  

   

Andrew S. Wordes  

  

 


